
 

       DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
US ARMY INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT COMMAND 

HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY GARRISON, FT BRAGG 
2175 REILLY ROAD, STOP A 

FORT BRAGG NORTH CAROLINA   28310-5000                                                                                                                   
 

May 14, 2018 
 

Office of the Garrison Commander 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Community Member: 
 
     I would like to extend an invitation to participate in an upcoming series of 
collaborative meetings supporting the Army Community Partnership (ACP) Program at 
Fort Bragg. This program leverages the strengths of federal, state, and local 
governments to form partnerships that increase efficiencies and produce cost savings. 
The ACP program has proven to be successful in producing a wide-range of mutually-
beneficial partnerships with communities across the country. 
 
     I am excited to host this program at Fort Bragg and continue our tradition of working 
with our supportive civilian counterparts. I would appreciate your attendance at the 
Needs and Capacities Conference on 25 June 2018 at the Fort Bragg Family Readiness 
Group Center from 1:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. The enclosed tri-fold brochure provides 
further information about the ACP program. 
 
     To maximize the benefits of this effort, we intend to explore a wide range of potential 
partnerships. The attached Organizational Profile sheet, which we ask that you 
complete, will assist us in identifying potential partnership opportunities. Specifically, we 
are looking for representatives in the following areas: 

 
• Local, State, Federal Government 
• Education/Universities 
• Environmental 
• Planning 
• Recreation 

 
• Public Works  
• Fire 
• Emergency Services 
• Police 
• Hospitals 

 
     To implement this effort, we developed a plan that includes three engagement 
workshops which are also described in the brochure. We will follow this letter with an 
Outlook Calendar invitation to designated attendees to ensure the meeting date is 
included on everyone’s calendar. 
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     Please send your completed Organizational Profile and RSVP with the name(s) and 
contact information of the representative(s) from your organization who will be 
attending, no later than 4 June 2018 to John Broughton at jbroughton@siasolutions.com 
or 540-809-3080. You may bring an additional staff member with you. If you know of 
others that should be included in this partnership effort, please provide their contact 
information in your response.  
 
     A map and access instructions to the Fort Bragg Installation are also included. 
 
     I appreciate your time and consideration. 
 

    Sincerely,  
 

Enclosures 
    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


